 Speaker System and Centennial Rowing Scholarship Fund - $60,000

To assist the community in supporting the development of rowing at Mt Albert Grammar School, we are offering various
| donation options to help reach our target. In each case we wish to recognise your contribution and give you a memento |
as a thank you for your support. You will also be added to the email newsletter database to keep you in touch with the |

| programme.

The Centenary Eight Fund

Seat Sponsor ' Gold MAGSROW Lapel pin and your name on the boat — $5’000
(8 required) beside the seat you sponsored " each

Sweep Oar Sponsor Miniature Oar in Mt Albert Grammar colours and the 51’000
| (8 required) sponsor’s name printed on the oar " each |

Sculling Blade Miniature Blade in Mt Albert Grammar colours and the 5750
Sponsor name of your choosing printed on the pair of blades pair

| (8 pairs of Octuple Blades)

Octuple Riggers* Gold Lapel pin and a framed photograph of the Octupule | $7’500

(1 set of 16 riggers required)

|

*The shell can also be re-rigged in a sculling format with 16 riggers for 16 sculling blades for eight scullers. This is a great training boat
and also a competitive class in secondary school rowing. j

| The late Kerry Ashby was very keen to make the sport accessible to all that wanted to give rowing a go. Unfortunately,
| as we all know, rowing is expensive, so to honour Kerry’s principles, the MAGSROW Steering Committee is continuing to
| build an endowment fund. This will provide rowing scholarships for those who show promise, but struggle to cover the
. cost of fees.

Gold Contributor A framed photo of the MAGSROW Boys and girls 2022 $3,000
squad and a gold MAGSROW lapel pin -

' Silver Contributor A framed photo of the MAGSROW Boys and girls 2022 | $1’000
squad and a silver MAGSROW lapel pin

Bronze Sponsor A silver MAGSROW lapel pin 5500

Crew Member Sponsor Donation of your choice. We welcome all contributions to | $‘?
assist us in reaching our target. ?

Mount Albert Grammar School Rowing Club Incorporated (MAGSROW Club) is a registered charity. Donations are tax
deductible. (CC46312).

Donations can be made in various ways:
Go to our website: magsrow.org.nz and click the link to the Centenary Eight Appeal and follow the steps.

Deposit the funds directly into the MAGSROW bank account: 12-3077-0789680-52 with your name in the
reference and email magsrowevents@gmail.com advising us of your donation and contact details.

Call the school office and speak to the Finance Officer (Rochelle Sanders), Ph 09 846 2044 Ext 8144. You can pay
via credit card or make other payment arrangements.

All donations will be acknowledged as detailed above and receipts issued.

For other comments or questions regarding the Centennial Appeal, please contact MAGSROW Steering Committee
Member: Roger McGarry at magsrowevents@gmail.com or phone/text on 0274 373 404




